
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Birkacre News      

Year 4                                                                                                                Spring 2019 
 

The Rotten Romans are invading Birkacre Class!!!!! 
 

Welcome back after the half term 
break. This term there will be a push 
on reading for enjoyment so please 
listen to your children read each 
night and don’t forget to sign the 
reading log.  
There is still a push on timetables, 
battle of the bands is on TT 
rockstars so please use it. 
 Times tables knowledge is essential 
for fractions and decimals. 
 

This half term we are studying the Rotten 
Romans! We hope to visit some ancient 
Roman sites and cook some traditional 
Roman cuisine!! Make some clay models 
with a Roman theme and learn about the 
Roman way of life. We will undertake some 
research on Vesuvius. Our English will 
revolve around the theme of Legends and 
we hope to write some bloodthirsty stories 
around this theme. You can help by visiting 
the library to search for Roman books, look 
up any information about Ancient Rome. 
HOMEWORK: make a Roman Shield. No 
bigger than A3 size. 
 

This Term: 

During this term the children 

will make their Sacrament of 

Reconciliation. 

The service begins at 6pm on 

the 12th March. The children 

are to wear their own clothes. 

Don’t forget to access twitter for 

updates on what the children get up 

to during the school week; 

@birkacre_class 

REMEMBER 
 

P.E is every Thursday and every other Monday. P.E. 

kits must be in school. 

Swimming – Every Friday morning for a group of 

Year 4 children. Please make sure you have a towel 

and hat. 

Rewards 

Star of the Day 

Table of the week 

Reader of the week 

TT Rockstar of the Week 

 


